
Citizens is now Green Hills
Communications



We’re looking forward to 
a brighter future, together.

We've been known as Citizens for over 100 years. That's a 
long time, and it represents a tremendous investment of 
money, work, and trust. And we plan to be here, serving 
our communities, for another 100 years. We'll simply 
have a new name, one that reflects our new family. 
Citizens is now Green Hills Communications.

Green Hills Communications 
 New name. New colors. Same commitment.

Learn more by calling 800-846-3426 or visit 
www.ctcis.net/who-we-are/community-first

Same account 
and billing information

Same great
customer service

New service 
options

We're trading in our name and royal blue, but much will remain 
the same. And what doesn't will be better. The investment of 
money and work will continue with over $5 million in network 
improvements over the next five years, leading to faster and 
more reliable broadband and an improved quality of life. And, 
with that, we hope to continue to earn your trust.


